
Kia ora e te whanau,


Another great stride towards normality will be taken this evening 
when the PTA holds the first disco of 2022. I know the students are 
bubbling in anticipation and have no doubt been working on some 
special dance moves that they will bust out tonight.

A huge thanks to the PTA, JJ’s Food Truck and to the staff team for 
the work that has gone into making sure the students have a great 
time.


Make sure these dates are in your calendar…….


Teacher only day TOMORROW.

Just a reminder that the school will be closed tomorrow - Friday 3rd of 
June.  All of the Tua Marina School staff and a number of staff from 
other local schools will be spending the day updating their first aid 
certificates.  We look forward to seeing everyone back at school 
Tuesday 7th June after the Queen’s Birthday weekend.


Matariki

Make sure that you have 6.30am Thursday the 23rd of June in your 
calendar for our special Tua Marina School Matariki celebration. With 
the north side of the Wairau Diversion inaccessible we will be holding 
this year’s event near the Rarangi Community Hall. More information 
to come.


Welcome back to Mel Bryant

Now that we can hold gatherings inside we are able to restart our 
choir and kapa haka groups. Mel Bryant will be joining the staff team 
every Thursday to get the choir and kapa haka up and running 
again. 


Covid-19

Although things seem quite normal on the Covid-19 front, we are still 
very aware that there are a few cases of Covid-19 still popping up in 
the local area - in fact some schools are seeing a second wave of 
infections starting. The main message from the Ministry of Health is 
that we remain vigilant around staying home if any flu-like symptoms 
are shown.  These symptoms include, runny noses, sore throats, fevers, 
nausea, upset tummies and headaches.  Reducing the spread of 
any bugs is even more important as we head into winter.

Continued on next page …
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 DATES

Teacher Only Day

27/06/2022

School Closed

Teacher Only Day

03/06/2022 
School Closed

Queens Birthday

06/06/2022

School Closed

Matariki

24/06/2022

School Closed

Matariki

23/06/2022

Sunrise 
celebration & 
community 
gathering @ 
rarangi

Fundamentals 
week

20 - 23 June 
Togs and towel 
everyday


Bright Lights Disco

TONIGHT! 



PRINCIPALS PAGE CONTINUED…

Thank you to everyone who was able to contribute to the Health and Sexuality 
consultation.  There was some very affirming feedback that acknowledged how 
much emphasis is placed on keeping students active at Tua Marina School.  There 
was also some great feedback about how we could enhance the opportunities for 
particularly our senior students to engage in physical activity and challenges within 
the local environment.  Below is a high level summary of the feedback we received. 

Question 1- 85% of respondents feel that their children are active enough at school. 

Question 2- Acknowledgement of how important team sports are, how it is 
important to balance competition and success with being graceful in defeat and 
humble in success.  

Question 3- More emphasis on digital safety. Acknowledgement of the wide range 
of sporting opportunities offered. EOTC learning experiences that promote resilience 
and perseverance, ie Rock climbing are important. A higher level of challenge for 
our senior students around tramps and EOTC events, ie Queen Charlotte Track. 

Question 4- A couple of questions were asked around the resources we use. 
Feedback that a small number of whanau did not feel that a great deal was 
covered in year 7 & 8. A small number of respondents disagreed that their children 
should be taught about alternative genders.


All of the feedback that we received will be used to shape our Health and Sexuality 
programmes. 
 
Enjoy your long weekend everyone!  
 
Nga mihi nui, 
 
Bradley


Happy 96th Birthday to the Queen! Enjoy this glorious picture of 
the Queen herself in some of her stunning outfits #SLAY #OOTD



SUBWAY LUNCHES

 
 
 

School Lunch Programme 
 
 
 
 
 

ONLINE ORDER 
INFORMATION 
All orders need to place before 8.45am 

All orders come with a cookie.  
 

 

    STEP BY STEP GUIDE FOR ONLINE ORDERING 
 

 

1. 
Visit 
www.subwayexpress.co.nz 
and select SUBWAY® 
School Lunch 
Programme. 

2. 
Either create an account 
or login by following the 
prompts. 

3. 
Select your school and 
complete the ‘student 
name’ and ‘class’ fields. 
You can then choose to 
start a New Order or 
choose a favourite order 
from the list. 

4. 
Follow steps 1 to 3 to 
build your sub and add 
any drinks or sides – 
remember to select the 
ingredients you want on 
the sub. 

5. 
Confirm your order and 
pay via Credit Card. 

Note: If you are placing multiple orders for multiple children, you will need to finalize 
payment for the first order before starting the process over again to place any 
subsequent orders. 

 
 

If you have allergies or other special dietary requirements, please contact Subway® Stadium 2000 on 
03 5792356 or for a full list of allergens please see the Allergen Guide at subway.co.nz 

 

©2017 Subway IP Inc. SUBWAY® and SUBWAY 6-INCH® are registered trademark of Subway IP Inc. ‘SPC Fruit Crush-ups™’ is a trade mark of SPC Ardmona. ‘Pump’ is 
a registered trademark. 

For a full list of allergens please see the Allergen Guide at subway.co.nz 

www.subwayexpress.co.nz 

 
 

 

Mini Sub – Sub Only 

 

 

 

 

 

Subway 6-Inch® 

Sub – Sub Only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Credit card payment 
only is accepted 

Back by popular demand!! Ordering your child’s school lunch has never been easier. Simply 
follow the steps laid out below, and get your order in before 8:45am on order day and your child 
can enjoy a nutritious and delicious sub for lunch!  
 
Subway Days will be every second Thursday, on the weeks where we dont have assemblies/
sausage sizzles. We will send out reminders via Hero the night before so no one misses out.  
 
If you have any trouble registering please reach out to Marie Price, she is available on 5779498 
during normal work hours. She suggests registering before order day, just incase you have any 
issues and need to speak to her. 



CONGRATULATIONS!

Ākonga o te Wiki 

Week 2

HOUSE POINTS


WHERO KAHURANGI KAKARIKI

Values Hero Awards  
(as at week 4 Term 2) 41 42 38

Kiwican Winners  
(as at week 4 term 2) 45 90 75

Students of the week  
(as at week 4 term 2) 70 115 90

Classmate of the 
Term 1 30 0 30

TOTAL 196 252 238

Arohaina - You have quickly settled back into Term 2.  You have been making some wonderful 
patterns in Maths and your reading is taking off too!  Tino pai tō mahi! 

 
Manaia - You are trying really hard and we have noticed how settled and focussed you have 

been in the classroom.  Keep up the awesome effort Manaia! 
 

Sol - You are putting a tremendous effort into all your work and we are proud of the progress you 
are making in your learning. We love the confidence you have, especially in your writing. Ka mau 

te wehi! 
 

Freddie, you have been focusing really hard on your learning this week. You did a great job at 
adding extra detail to your writing!  It was wonderful to see you step up into the role of Tuakana 

during Kapa Haka. Tau kē! 

Henry - You must have had an awesome holiday Henry (or have been swapped for a droid). You 
have come back to school with more focus and productivity, but still lots of sparkle. Ka pai e hoa! 

 
Abi, you have been working so hard in the past two weeks. You are happy to take on advice to 

improve your learning, all all with a big smile. Ka mau te wehi!



KIWICAN CORNER

Kiwican Award Winners


Room 1/2 - Jack & Chase


Room 3 - Nico


Room 5 - Abigail



NOTICES

5:30pm - 7:30pm


